My dear
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28th July, 1942,

Harrod,

Thank you for your letter of the 25th July., I am afraid that

I shall
neither

Is
meeting
towards
I think
passing
suggest

be on leave for a week starting on Saturdsy next, so that
Saturday nor the following Thursday are any use to me.

your interest mainly in Andrews' memorandum? Our

on July 22nd was mostly about the attitude of the allies

economic matters generally, and in particular, Article 7.
that Andrews' proposals were only mentioned once in

- certainly we did not discuss them at all, What I

is that you might have a word with Ronald Fraser, to whom

I have sent a copy of your letter and of this. He was present
at the meeting of July 22nd and can tell you as much as I can
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Rignell
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about it, and he knows more than I do about Andrews?®
proposals since he was present at a meeting with Andrews
" to discuss his ideas, at which I unfortunately could not
be present, So both ways I think you will getv better

value from him,
Yours ever,
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